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Brent Berg, Acting President e Ny comereio
Cameco Resources MAR 0 7 2014 - o
2020 Carey Avenue, Suite 600

Cheyenne, WY 82001

RE: Marsland Expansion Area — Crow Butte Resources, Inc.

NDEQ ID:

97146

Program ID: uIC NEO0211459

Subject:

Request for Additional Information

Dear Mr. Berg:

On April 22, 2013, the Nebraska Department of Environmental Quality (NDEQ) received a submittal of
information from Crow Butte Resources, Inc. (CBR). This submittal serves as a UIC Class | Area
Application for the proposed Marsland Expansion Area (MEA). As described in the application, CBR
intends to develop Marsland resources using in situ recovery (ISR) methods.

NDEQ staff has completed the initial review of the Class | UIC Area Permit Application for the MEA.
During our technical review, NDEQ staff identified certain areas that require clarification, for which we
are requesting additional information. Enclosed is our RAI, which has some general comments, which
apply to issues that appear throughout the application, and specific comments which are organized
according to the pages and chapters in the application. If you have any question concerning this letter or
the RAI, please contact Nancy Harris, of my staff, at (402) 471-4290 or via email at
nancy.harris@nebraska.gov

Enclosure

cc:

Sincerely,

P 7 5
Jom“*(enni
Water Quality Assessment Section Supervisor
Water Division

Shar Sapp (w/ enclosure)

Doug Pavlick, CBR (w/ enclosure)

David Garrett, USEPA, Region 7 (w/ enclosure)

Tom Lancaster, US Nuclear Regulatory Commission (w/ enclosure)
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